
Band of Gold Boosters 

Executive Board Meeting Minutes 

11 September 2022 

 

I. Call to Order 

The meeting was called to order at approximately 7:00 by Jamey Parham. 

II. Attendees 

Jamey Parham 

Bonnie Durham 

Brian Kilgore 

Sabrina Canington 

 

III. Approval of Minutes 

Meeting minutes unanimously approved as posted to organization’s website. 

 

IV. Old and Ongoing Business 

a. Board Positions 

Sabrina was thanked for accepting the Secretary position on the board but 

continued need was expressed for a second VP due to 501(c)3 status. Brian 

stated that he would reach out to Mike Olson who did express interest at the last 

Booster meeting in August. 

 

b. Agenda for Upcoming Booster Meeting on 9/13/2022 

A discussion concerning the agenda for Tuesday’s upcoming Booster meeting 

was initiated and it was determined that the topics would be: 

• The need for a second Vice President 

• 2022/23 budget vote and any amendments 

• The need to establish committees 

• Meeting with Mike Sparks of Sparks BBQ to partner on the sale of BBQ 

sandwiches at concessions and pricing with the restaurant’s distributor, 

determining/discussing taxes, costs etc. 

  



V. New Business 

 

Prioritize Committees 

It was expressed and discussed by all members the need to prioritize several 

committees right away. To be added to agenda and discussed with Boosters at 

meeting. 

• Fundraising-Sign sales 

• Concessions-Partnership with Sparks, next 4 games are home 

• Uniforms/Dry cleaning-establish system & payments 

      Volunteers 

Jamey stated that he has volunteer sign in sheets at each concession and that 

everyone working should sign in. Sabrina asked about students earning volunteer 

hours in concession and it was stated that they should sign in and we can keep a 

tally to be submitted to the school. Brian stated that He and Suzanne would be out 

of town, so we need someone on the fryers. Jamey agreed to run food to 

grillers/oversee fryers. Bonnie and Sabrina both stated they would be in attendance. 

It was unanimously agreed upon that volunteers are to be given a free meal for 

themselves when they work. 

New Board Member  

Sabrina inquired of the job description for the secretary. It was discussed and 

explained. Jamey then noted that the Boosters should possibly purchase Zoom 

rather than the free version as it only allows 40 minutes for meetings. Members 

unanimously agreed. 

VI. Upcoming Events 

Tuesday’s Booster meeting 

Next four home games  

 

VII. Adjourn 

Meeting was adjourned approximately 8:10PM 

 

  

 

 

 

 


